














The Monongalia County Clerk’s Office received notification on Friday, February 25, 2022, from the West 
Virginia Secretary of State’s Office that two additional candidates had been certified by the Secretary of 
State’s Office to appear on the 2022 Primary Ballot as were appointed by their respective County 
Political Party Executive Committee pursuant to the West Virginia Legislature approving HB 3303 during 
the 2022 legislative session. 
 

Republican Steven Harris appointed to the House of Delegates 81st Delegate District contest. 
Democrat Katie Fallon appointed to the House of Delegates 82nd Delegate District contest.  
 

The addition of these certified candidates to the ballot did not necessitate a re-drawing for ballot 
positions because both candidates are the sole representative for their political party in their contest. 
 
Please note the following: 
 

House of Delegates - 81st Delegate District Republican Steven Harris   
        

House of Delegates - 81st Delegate District Democratic Danielle Walker   
        

      
 Ballot Position as 
drawn on 2/22/22 

House of Delegates - 82nd Delegate District Republican Cindy Frich         3 

 Republican Drew Talbott         1 

 Republican Debbie  Warner         2 
        

House of Delegates - 82nd Delegate District Democratic Katie Fallon   
 
 


